
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Public Works Committee 
 
FROM: Larry V. Chilstrom, PLS, Eng
 
RE:  Request to set aside and use

alley. 
 
We have received a request for Out-of
375' of alley surfacing. The amount of 
$8,500.  
 
The alley is in Block 9, Millard Addition
and Wood/Willsie Avenues. 
 
cc:  File Blk9 Millard Addition 
 Dan Coon, Engineering Division
 
 

CITY OF RAPID CITY
Engineering Division 

300 Sixth Street 
Rapid City, SD  57701-2724 

Telephone:  (605) 394-4154     FAX:  (605) 394-6636 
Direct Phone:  (605) 394-5377 Ext. 219     Email:  larry.chilstrom@rcgov.org 
May 6, 2004 

No. PW060104-11 

ineering Project Administrator 

 Out-of-the-Dust Funds to pave a portion of an 

-the-Dust Funds to be set aside for approximately 
Out-of-the-Dust Funds is estimated not to exceed 

 located between Van Buren Street/College Avenue 

 Manager 

 


